
Important Dates to 
Remember 

From Friday 9th 
September Dates to 

remember can be found on the 
school’s website calendar as well as 
here!  

 

 

 

It’s going to be a 
GREAT year with lots of 
exciting events ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back!  
So lovely to welcome everyone back into school today! There was such a  great ‘Buzz’ of activity in the 
classrooms and lots of excited children and staff too! 
  

Y6 Swimming  
Redwood Class will be taking part in weekly swimming lessons on a Thursday from tomorrow until the 
20th October at the Pulse Leisure Centre, in Dursley. Pupils in Redwood will need to bring the following 
items on the day into school: 

 Swimming costume (no bikinis) or Swimming trunks. 

 A towel 

 A bag to put their wet clothes into after the lesson.   
 
 
Mrs Hulme  

Mrs Hulme will be taking maternity leave at the beginning of the new year to have a baby.  We would 

like to take this opportunity to congratulate both Mrs Hulme and her husband on their exciting news!  

With any staff changes at CWJS, we will always ensure that there is good transition for the pupils in the 

class and for the new teacher coming into the school.  Further information to follow regarding Mrs 

Hulme’s replacement in the spring term. 

 
Tour of Britain 
The Tour of Britain is a multi stage cycling race which will enter our area on Friday the 9th September 
between 14:00-15:00.  Our area is classed as Stage Six and as you can see in the map below, the route 
of the cyclists will take place along some of the major roads in Cam which will be closed for the race. 
  
 
  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
We wanted to give parents and carers a heads up, so they can provisionally plan an alternative route 
for when school finishes at 3:20pm. 
 
School Emails  
Apologies to any parents that have sent emails recently over the summer holidays. Unfortunately, we 
have had several gremlins in our system which has meant that we have been unable to access any 
email accounts.  Thankfully, we are now receiving emails as the new term starts.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

Just a quick note: 7th September 2022 
 

CWJS 


